
 

 

 

Alcobendas, 1 February 2024 

 

Pursuant to the provisions in article 227 of Law 6/2023, of 17 March, on the Spanish 

Securities Markets and Investment Services (Ley 6/2023, de 17 de marzo de los 

Mercados de Valores y de los Servicios de Inversión), Indra Sistemas, S.A. (the 

“Company”) notifies the following 

 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 

The CFO of the Company, Borja García-Alarcón, has informed the Company of his 

decision to leave his position at the end of February, following the preparation of the 

annual accounts and the presentation of results for fiscal year 2023, to start a new 

professional stage. 

Indra would like to thanks the dedication and the services rendered by Borja García-

Alarcón to the Company. 

The Company informs that the process to carry out an orderly succession in the 

financial management of the company has been initiated. 

The foregoing is announced to all appropriate effects.  

 

 

Ana María Sala Andrés 

Secretary of the Board of Directors 


